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Subject: FW: Yes | oppose the increase in forestry road rates

From: phii et [

Sent: Thursday, May 16, 2024 7:20 PM
To: MxInfo <mx.InfoClass@waitomo.govt.nz>
Subject: Yes | oppose the increase in forestry road rates

Caution! This message was sent from outside your organization. Block sender

Having for a good part of my life been a small shareholder with Greenplan Forestry, now in my 70's | was
looking forward this year to a final return on forestry unit 45 (Greenplan) on it's harvesting. Now you
propose to increase the forestry road rate to a ridiculous, unreasonable amount with very short notice,
obviously to raise your roading funds in time for Greenplan's next harvest. You set the precedent nation
wide which will potentially destroy the NZ forestry industry. And | as a small shareholder | receive next to
nothing for my years of investment. | do hope you will consider at least reducing your unreasonable and
unfair road rates for forestry in your area.

Regards
Philip Webb





